
 
August 2018 

Dear BTU members, 

Welcome back!  It’s exciting every year to greet our students, 
anxious to begin our year long journey of  learning.  To see their 
eager faces inspires us and stimulates us every single year. 

As a BTU member, I want to you to know that BTU always has 
your back.  We are here to assure the 2018-19 school year is one 
in which you feel safe in your classroom and empowered to help 
your students achieve success.  If the need arises for assistance, 
check with your steward Kirst and then call your Field Rep.  In 
addition, you are always welcome to call or e-mail me anytime! 

Thank you for all you do to help students learn and on behalf of 
the entire BTU team, I’d like to wish you the best year ever! 

In Solidarity, 

�  

Anna Fusco, President 
afusco@btuonline.com 
Cell: 954.415.4464
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